
 

 

 

 

September 19, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we have no choice but to cancel the remaining U17 evaluations on 
September 20th, 21st and 22nd. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and short notice, but unfortunately, we will be unable to run a 
U17B winter program.  Again, we apologize, but we invite everyone to come back in the spring we re-
open registration again.  Your evaluation fees will carry forward as a credit on your account or can be 
refunded if requested. 

If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact the Evaluations Co-ordinator, Mike Gullett at 
evaluations@reddeerragefastball.com. 

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

 

Red Deer Rage Fastball 
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